
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you to all parents who supported Monday’s sports day. We were very fortunate with the weather and 

our children performed exceptionally well making it a very enjoyable event; well done children. A special 

thankyou to parents who helped as judges and clearing away afterwards. 

We are pleased to announce that our application for the ‘Good Diabetes Care in School Award’ has been 

successful, this is in recognition of our personalised approach to the care of children in school with type 1 

diabetes. A special thank you to Mrs Longford for co-ordinating our work in this area.  

On Friday morning the children in years 4, 5 and 6 are going to watch the Ilkley Tennis Tournament and take 

part in a tennis lesson, children should please remember to have their PE kits in school that day. 

A reminder to current nursery parents that there is a meeting on Wednesday 28th June at 7pm about 

starting reception in September. 

Please see attached letters from the school and PTA detailing arrangements for the school walk and PTA 

barbeque being held on Friday 14th July. For the walk a response is needed from every family by Monday 

10th July please. Food orders and payment for the barbeque should also be returned by Monday 10th July to 

the school office. 

Please also see attached a letter about the PTA Leavers Disco on Tuesday 18th July 6.30—8.00pm, open to 

children in years 2-6. Please return slips and payment to the school office by Tuesday 11th July. 

Yours faithfully,  Mr D Parker 
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CLUBS THIS TERM—Please pay on Parent Pay 

Breakfast club every morning from 8am, years R to 6 

Cedar Club Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday until 5.30pm Sports club Thursdays until 5pm 

Teacher led clubs—no charge 

Rounders club Wednesday after school until 4.15pm, years 3 4 5 & 6 

PTA NEWS—School walk and PTA barbeque—Friday 14th July—see attached 

SUMMER SPORTS FUN DAY—Mr Finch, our school sports coach, will be running an end of year summer sports fun day at 

North Rigton School on Wednesday 26th July from 9am—3.30pm. The day will include sports tournaments, dodgeball 

and water based games. The day is open to anyone in years 2-6. Cost is £25 per child, places limited to 22. To book a 

place email Mr Finch on jmfinch.coach@gmail.com 


